
July Board Updates 
Jones Elementary/Intermediate 

 
Summer School June 1st thru 19th  

Get Fit Brackettville Camp June 23rd thru July 16th  
3rd Administration of TAKS June 29th and 30th  

 
 Summer School for at risk students in grades 2nd thru 6th grade 

was held during the 1st 3 weeks of June.  We served 44 students 
in Math, Reading/LA, and Science.  Attendance was great. 

 BISD hosted Get Fit Brackettville Camp from June 23rd thru 
July 16th.  The camp was under the direction of 4 University of 
Texas Health and Science Center students.  The university 
hired 20 of our High School students to serve as camp 
counselors.  The Camp served approximately 114 six thru 
twelve year olds in our community.  The curriculum included 
Wellness and Nutrition Lessons, Fitness Games, Arts and 
Crafts, Swimming 3 times per week, Talent Show, and a field 
trip to Garner State Park.  The directors hosted a banquet for 
where three of our High School students were awarded I-Pods 
and 5 of them were awarded the Llano Program (Learn, Lead, 
And Advance Opportunities) where they will get to spend 1 
week at the University of Texas in San Antonio and get hands-
on experience in the field of Health and Science. 

 Our TAKS results are back from the 3rd administration.  We 
had a total of 14 fifth grade students taking the Math TAKS 
and 6 taking the Reading TAKS.  We also had one 3rd grader 
taking the Reading TAKS.  The results are as follows: 

 3rd Grade Reading   1 didn’t pass 
5th Grade Reading  3 students passed  3 didn’t pass 
5th Grade Math 6 students passed  8 didn’t pass 

As a result, the 3rd grader will be placed in 4th grade per ARD.  6 of 
the 5th graders will be retained and 2 will be placed in 6th grade; all  
with accelerated instruction in place. 


